
I am writing in opposition of the Stibnite Gold Project  

I oppose the 2021 Modified Mine Plan of the SDEIS.  

This project is a terrible opportunity for Idaho. After 6 years of intense review, I encourage the U.S. 

Forest Service to DENY the permit the 2021 Modified Mine Plan  

James Fosnaught 


